
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
AIR QUALITY DIVISION 

ACTIVITY REPORT: Scheduled Inspection 

On March 30, 2014, I attempted to inspect the Unit 169 Booster, Ossineke Township, Alpena County. I 
checked the reported location, as closely as I could pinpoint it. I couldn't find the facility. 

I asked for records about this facility. On May 3, 2017, Diane Lundin of Linn Energy, the current owner of 
the former Highmount facilities, reported by email (attached) that the Unit 169 engine had been removed. 
The engine is now at SRN N6157, and has been permitted there. She says the permit for N8214, which is PI 
397-08, should be voided. 

Accordingly, I have marked this unit as permanently closed in our database. I am reporting to Permit 
Section that the facility is gone and the permit should be voided, in compliance with the company's request, 
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